
    

 

 

                                        

 

GREYFIELD WOOD GUIDED WALKS 

You are invited to join a guided walk through Greyfield Wood. The purpose of the walks is to provide 

information about the trees that we have in the wood and the work that is being undertaken by the 

Beenham Investment Group to preserve and develop the wood as an amenity for the local 

community.  

The walks have been scheduled for the following dates and starting times: 

 Monday 21
st

 April, (Easter Monday)  10.30am 

 Friday 25
th

 April      2.30pm 

 Saturday 3
rd

 May    10.30am 

Each walk is expected to have a duration of 1 hour approximately. 

 

Participation on each walk will be kept to a maximum of fifteen attendees. Please therefore book your 

place in advance by contacting Ian Johnson on 01189713582 or via email using the address 

ian@johnson-oeac.co.uk. Depending on the response to this invitation additional walks will be 

organised, or scheduled walks may be cancelled. The walks are offered free of charge. 

 

The walks will start at the substation entrance to the wood. (From the Six Bells public house take the 

road out of the village and at the first right hand bend take the lane on the left towards the wood. The 

substation is then straight ahead, just over a hundred meters from the road). Please note that there 

are no suitable car parking spaces in the local vicinity.  

 

Please wear good footwear that is suitable for walking in wet and muddy conditions and bring 

waterproof clothing if the forecast indicates that it may rain. While we hope that good spring time 

conditions will prevail, with dry ground underfoot and warm weather, the conditions may be otherwise. 

 

Children are welcome to come and those under twelve years old should be under adult supervision. 

We advise that the paths in the wood are unsuitable for pushchairs and wheelchairs and request that 

dogs are not brought into the wood on this occasion. Dogs are very welcome visitors to the wood in 

general, but if two or more dogs on a guided walk took exception to the presence of the others then 

the outcome would be disruptive. 
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